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INTRODUCTION 

The purpose of this report is to enable the Director of Administration to accept the 
tender from J & S McFadyen Ltd for the above contract. 

BACKGROUND 

Following instructions from the Client Department, tender documents were prepared 
for the removal of existing single glazed windows and screens to be replaced with 
upvc section double glazed windows and screens and all associated ironmongery, 
silicon mastic all round internally and externally and all making good of existing 
structure. Work is to three storey and single storey buildings. 

The funding for this work is contained within the Education Capital Major Maintenance 
Programme 2004/2005,2005/2006 and 2006/2007. 

PROPOSALS/CONSIDERATlONS 

The tender documents were issued to five Contractors all of whom submitted Tenders 
as follows: - 

Contractor Before Checking After Checking 

J & S McFadyen 
Avonholm Windows 
Tayside Windows 
Thermashield 
Sidey Glazers 

f 141,881.25 f 151,850.25 
€152,101.65 f159,107.65 
f 172,537.15 f 172,532.25 
f 186,091.50 - 
f232,601.43 - 

The lowest three offers have been checked and errors corrected in accordance with 
the Tender Documents. 

After checking the lowest offer was that submitted by J & S McFadyen Ltd in the 
amended amount of €151,850.25. 
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The project costs arising are as follows: - 

Tender Costs 
Fees 

f 151,850.25 
f 22,777.54 

Total f 174,627.79 

Estimated Spend 2004/2005 f 11 5,000.00 
Estimated Spend 2005/2006 f 55,262.00 
Estimated Spend 2006/2007 f 4,365.79 

COMMITTEE CONSIDERATIONS 

The Committee are asked to note that this Tender Report has been prepared after due 
consideration and consultation with the Client Department representatives. 

RECOMMENDATION 

The Committee is asked to note that in accordance with the delegations given to the 
Director of Administration, this project is being progressed for acceptance, after 
consultation with the Convenor. Final Confirmation on the project progress will be 
given at the meeting. 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

.Held by the Director of Housing and Property Services. 
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